
NETHER LANGWITH PARISH COUNCIL 
 

MINUTES 
of the 

Open Parish Meeting held at the Village Hall  
on Thursday 11 May 2017 

 
Present : Cllr M Middleton in the chair, Cllr W Bryan, Cllr L Malkan, Cllr G Staniforth, Cllr A 

Stevenson, Cllr R Stockton and Cllr J Topliss. 
 One member of the public also attended. 
 
1.  Apologies 
 
 There were no apologies. 
 
 
2. Minutes of the Open Parish Meeting held on 7 July 2016 
 

The minutes of the Annual Open Meeting held on 7 July 2016 were taken as read and approved as a 
correct record of that meeting. The Chair signed them accordingly. 
 
 

3. Matters Arising 
 

There were no matters arising 
 

 
4. Chairman’s Report 
 

The Chair reported that the planned development of the village hall and residential development on 
land to the rear was ongoing and that Welbeck Estates had been asked to provide a development 
study. The current proposals are not acceptable to BDC. 
 
The Council had received a favourable response from NCC regarding an application to fund village 
signs and that was now in place. The sign should be erected within the next few weeks.. 
 
The Chair reported on Councillors’ attendances during the year. 
 
  

5. Any Other Business 
 

It was reported that the river once again needs clearing of weed. 
 
The tree on the village green needs pruning as it is overhanging the neighbouring property. 
 
The river weed waste on the village green was discussed and it was planned to move it to a more 
accessible site to enable it to be removed. 
 
There being no further business the Chairman declared the meeting closed at 19.15 


